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NEWSLETTER 

 

Wednesday 17th 

MARCH, 2021 

 

Term 1  Week 8   

    

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Shayne Williams 
My name is Shayne and I am in the Kangaroo 
Class.  I am 18 years old this year.   
We have been looking at Visual Literacy over the 
past few weeks and I have enjoyed describing 
the pictures and looking at the different camera 
angles such as close up, birds eye view, worms 
eye view, long distance and extreme close up. 
This helps me understand pictures and art so 
much more.   
Favourite Activity: Art, especially drawing. 
Favourite Food: Chicken Kiev  
Favourite Place: Fiji 
 

 

 

This week we feature an article from the 
Kangaroo Room written by Shayne 
Williams. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 By 
Shayne 
Williams 

 

International Women’s Day 2021 
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Don’t Forget  
Lunch 
Orders  
Every  
Thursday 

 

ATTENTION 

    
     

 
 

 

 

 

   
 

 

     

   

   

Please see  page 3 for 
updated lunch order details 
starting 2021. 

      

  

 
 

 

 

Change of Date 
Unfortunately RDA 
has been 
temporarily 
postponed for 
Term 1. The 
organisers 
apologise and will 
notify us as soon 
as a start date can 
be confirmed.  

G.S. Kidd School 
Library 

Thursday 18th March  
5pm 

All Welcome 
Enquiries phone 

President Beck Dridan 
0428 377137 
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Lunch ordering from Gunnedah South School canteen will commence in Term 4. Lunch orders will be 
offered Thursdays only, with an online ordering cut-off of 8am. Please see details above to set up 
your online ordering account.  

G.S. Kidd Memorial School (serviced by Gunnedah South  School) 
Accepts online orders using MunchMonitor. 

Thursday is the only day for lunch oders. 

 
 

     

      

 

Please note new online ordering cut-off is now 8am 

gskiddmemorial 
munch2380 

  

 

 

continue in 2021. Lunch ordering from Gunnedah South School will continue in 2021. Lunch orders will be offered 
Thursdays again with an earlier online ordering cut-off time of 8am. Please see details above to 
set up your online ordering account.  

                                                                                                           

G.S. Kidd Memorial School (serviced by Gunnedah South 
School) accepts online ordering using MunchMonitor 
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Just a reminder to parents 
and carers, that the school 
bubblers are all closed. 
Even though the weather is 
starting to cool down, it is 
still very important for 
students to drink water, so 
please ensure your child 
brings their own water 
bottle to school. 

From  
The  

Emu Room 
In the Emu class this term we have been 
studying Dinosaurs! Through hands-on 
activities students have explored the 
external features of modern animals and 
compared them with the skeletons of 
dinosaurs and other prehistoric animals.  
By comparing the fossilised remains of 
dinosaurs to those of living animals, 
students have learnt how dinosaurs 
moved, what they ate and even how 
they behaved. They are learning about 
the protective features of dinosaurs to 
design, make and appraise a ‘dino shield’ 
of their own! 
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A big CONGRATULATIONS to our 
recent recipients of PBL and Sports 

Awards. 
 

The past two week’s PBL focus has 
been 

 

Road Safety 

And  

Animal Safety 

 

 

 

Safe 

Respectful 

Responsible 

 
 

  

 
 

 

 

PBL 
Awards 
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We held our annual swimming carnival 
recently. It was a huge success with all 
students and staff having a great day. 
Students participated in many swimming 
events including freestyle, breaststroke, 
backstroke and relays 

A highlight of the day was the parent, staff, student relay. There was great excitement as the 
students cheered on all competitors. After lots of friendly, competitive banter between all 
teams, the parents finished in first place. A big thank you to all families who were able to come 
along and support the students. Also a big thank you to the P & C for supplying a delicious lunch. 
 
 

Swimming Carnival 2021 
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The Australian NRL offers the Resilience 
Project which delivers emotionally engaging 
programs to schools providing practical, 
evidence-based mental health strategies to 
build resilience and happiness. Kurt Gidley and 
Kirra Dibb delivered a wonderful motivational 
talk to all the students and staff reinforcing the 
importance of resiliance not just in sport but  
in all aspects of our lives, highlighting benefits 
of Gratitude, Empathy and Mindfulness. 

The NRL offers the Resilience Project which 
delivers emotionally engaging programs to 
schools providing practical, evidence-based 
mental health strategies to build resilience 
and happiness. Kurt Gidley and Kirra Dibb 
delivered a wonderful motivational talk to all 
the students and staff reinforcing the 
importance of resiliance not just in sport but  
in all aspects of our lives, highlighting benefits 
of Gratitude, Empathy and Mindfulness. 

 

Students also enjoyed many novelty events with kickboards, noodles and had a lot of fun and 
many laughs with egg and spoon races. The carnival was organised by Sports Coordinator Bianca 
Small and compered by past student Alyssa Ferguson. 

Swimming Carnival 2021 
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Community and Family Studies 
 

Year 12 Gunnedah High School Community 
and Family Studies Class visited GSK on 
Tuesday 2nd March as part of their current 
area of study.  
GSK students proudly showed the year 12 
class and their teacher Mrs Brady around 
our school. 

High School Visit 
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Students from the 

Goanna and Emu 

rooms made some 

beautiful flower 

baskets to celebrate 

International 

Women’s Day last 

week. 

Goannas  

and  

Emus 
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The mobile school app 
Schoolstream is the latest form of 
communication we will be using 
here at G.S. Kidd School. It will be 
used for instant alerts, news, notes, 
reminders, newsletters and more. 
We hope to engage our whole 
parent/carer community in a few 
clicks. We encourage all families to 
download the app as this will now 
become our main communication 
method. 

 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fbonalbo-c.schools.nsw.gov.au%2Fnews%2F2019%2F3%2Fschool-stream-app0.html&psig=AOvVaw2lDR4P_BNwB5_o0-u0-_9V&ust=1612330855326000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCIDRnNG-yu4CFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
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Our annual Swimming Carnival was a wonderful success. Thank you to the families who joined us on 

the day and the students for their great participation. A special thank you to the P & C for providing 

lunch when all the hungry swimmers returned to school.  

Thank you to the staff for your efforts on the day and a big thank you to Bianca Small for all the 

planning and organising. 

Our 2021-2024 Strategic Improvement Plan is nearly completed and includes two key strategic 

directions: 

• student growth and attainment. 

• establishing goals for Individual success. 

We are currently utilising the COVID Learning Support Funds provided to each school to support 

students to work towards achieving their Individual Education Plan Goals.  

Harmony Day will be celebrated this Friday (19/3/2021) at GS Kidd Memorial School. Students will 

participate in a variety of activities in the morning and everyone is encouraged to wear orange. 

 

Bec Maybury                                                                               

Principal  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

Keep your face to the 
sunshine and you 
cannot see a 

shadow…….Helen Keller 



 

  14 

 

 
 
 
  
 

 

Positive Behaviour 
For Learning 

              

     
              

 

 

 

                
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                              
 
  

                                                                                

                    

                                                                                   

                                                                           
 

 

                                

 

 

 

 

Our whole school 
Assembly takes place 
every Monday.  During 
this time we present our 
weekly PBL awards and 
Sports awards. 
For all regular updates, 
highlights and photos 
please follow us on 
Facebook or download 
the School Stream app. 
 
  

 

                                       

 

 

 
Thought 

For 
The 

Day 

       

   

QR Codes for Schools 
The Service NSW COVID safe check-in is 
required for visitors to the school, 
complimenting existing school visitor 
sign-in processes, including the external 
visitors to the school site form.  
Visitors signing in at the front desk 
should self-serve using the COVID safe 
check-in tool as displayed in the poster.  
Schools should adapt the COVID safe 
check-in within their existing process for 
visitors to their school. 
Parents and carers who are only 
dropping off and picking up students do 
not need to check in using the Service 
NSW QR code. 
 

 

gskiddmem-s.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
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  gskiddmem-

s.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
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  gskiddmem-

s.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
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